Portlan Jean Fraser <jf@portlandmaine.gov>

Maine|

1039 Riverside Street - Final Traffic Comments

1 message

Tom Errico <thomas.errico@tylin.com> Thu, Apr 21, 2016 at 1:22 PM

To: Jean Fraser <jf@portlandmaine.gov>

Cc: David Margolis-Pineo <dmp@portlandmaine.gov>, Katherine Earley
<KAS@portlandmaine.gov>, Jeremiah Bartlett <JBartlett@portlandmaine.gov>, Jeff
Tarling <jst@portlandmaine.gov>

Jean — | have reviewed the most recent plans and | find them acceptable with the
following comment:

e |If the at-grade overhead door on the internal roadway is to be used frequently
the parking spaces shall be removed and similar pavement markings to that used
at the loading dock entrance shall be installed.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Best regards,

Thomas A. Errico, PE
Senior Associate

Traffic Engineering Director
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